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TITLE: “National Pesticide Information Center (NPIC) “ 
 
ACTION: Request for Applications (RFA) Amendment No. 2 
 
RFA NO: EPA-OPP-13-003 
 
CFDA:  66.716 
 
DATE:  September 10, 2013 
 
SUMMARY:  This notice is issued to amend the National Pesticide Information Center (NPIC) 
Request for Applications (RFA).  The amendment includes a clarification regarding letters of 
support to Section IV of the RFA, 
 
The above amendment is found accordingly in Section IV of the RFA: 
 
1.  Page 20, Section IV.E.13 was added to address Letters of Support. 

  
Letters of Support.   
When the work plan describes partnerships, funding, or in-kind services, a letter of support 
must be included in the proposal.  Letters of support clearly state the intent of the partner and 
their contribution, cash or in-kind services to the project. You must submit the letters as part 
of your grant proposal package and these letters will not count toward the page limit 
requirement of the narrative. Letters of recommendation will not be accepted. 

 
2.  All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.   
 


